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your FREE Community Newsletter since 1972 

district September 2016 News  & 

 

Because the editor went off on an untimely holiday, 

we had to finish off the cover earlier than usual. As 

a result, Henry, our tea drinking previewer, has no 

idea whatôs inside. Except of course...  
 

   e: news@meredithnews.com.au  w: meredithnews.com.au 

Meredith 
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Classifieds 

First insertion of small ads are FREE to district residents 

       Community             

     

    DƻƭŘŜƴ  tƭŀƛƴǎ 
    aƻōƛƭŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅ 
!ǘ ǘƘŜ aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

                 ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ фŀƳ ǘƻ млΦолŀƳ 

Cleaner Required  

We are seeking to appoint a self-motivated & enthusiastic  
person, to work within the Lethbridge / Meredith area. Must be 
available to work between the hours of 3.30pm to 5.30pm Mon 
to Fri. Must have own transport and willing to undertake a 
Working with Children and Police Check. Award wages apply!  

Forward Resume to:  etheridgecleaning@bigpond.com  

Or mail to: PO Box 5247, North Geelong 3215  

Etheridge Cleaning & Maintenance Services  

The 2016 annual  

ñGOLDEN PLAINS ART EXHIBITIONò  

 will celebrate the opening night on  

Friday 30th September at 7 pm  

             The Bannockburn Cultural Centre  

(behind the library) 

             Presentation of Awards,  light super  

and local wines from Clyde Park.  

        Entry for opening night is $10.00  

  (artists free entry)      Lucky Door Prize 

The exhibition will continue  

Sat. 9am-5 pm     Sun. 9 amï 4pm   

 Small gold coin entry .    Artists will be demonstrating 
over Sat.& Sun---you are invited to join in and produce          

your own art work to  take home.            

   Entry forms for artists are available at Meredith 
Community Centre, Bannockburn Post Office and most 

art supply outlets in Geelong . 

 OR contact Ros   0410808483   

   email rosslyn.bos @ gmail.com 
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  Church News 

 

Meredith Community  Centre 

4 Russell Street Meredith 3333 

Phone  5286 0700       

learnlocal@meredithcommunitycentre.com.au              

  Open: Mon, Tue, Wed, Thurs 9.00-3.00.  

 Fri Closed 

 

St. Joeyôs OP SHOP 
wŜŀǊ ƻŦ {ǘΦ WƻŜȅϥǎ IŀƭƭΦ [ŀǿƭŜǊ {ǘΦ aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ 

 

/ŀƭƭ ƛƴ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅǎ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ  

млŀƳ  ŀƴŘ пǇƳΦ 

  

 

 

aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 

working for your  community   

 

What is this Learn Local branding?  

As the Coordinator of the Community Centre I am often a 

jack of all trades.  One of my ñhatsò is a member of a 

branding strategy group for Learn Local organisations 

across the state.  At a recent meeting it hit home for me 

that many people may not know what that Learn Local 

branding means for us and for you as a learner at 

Meredith Community Centre.  We are Government 

registered to provide quality training programs designed 

to help you gain the confidence and skills needed to look 

for a job or go on to further study. They might include 

courses in communication, job search skills, getting ready 

to go back to work and literacy and numeracy depending 

on the requirements of the local community. To deliver 

pre-accredited training, an organisation must be registered 

with the Adult, Community and Further Education 

(ACFE) Board. The quality and structure of all pre-

accredited programs is regularly reviewed by the ACFE 

Board.   

Yes but what does that mean for me? 

So that is a whole lot of Government speak but what does 

that mean for you right here in Meredith.  It means if you 

are not ready to take a leap into going to a large institution 

like a TAFE, if you want to acquire some skills to get you 

back to work, skills for your job, if public transport is an 

issue, we can provide quality reviewed training programs 

right here in your own backyard.  We can help you just let 

us know what you need.  

And what else is coming up? 

And of course there is the rest of our great programs 

which cover a myriad of areas from health and wellbeing, 

personal interests and hobbies.  Coming up next term 

which is still in the planning we have furniture restoration 

with chalk paint, making your own jewellery, natural 

skincare to name a few.   

We are coming up to 12 months in the new Meredith 
Community Learning Hub and it has been a whirlwind 
exciting time with lots of new people getting to know us 
and what we do.  We are looking forward to more people 
coming in and joining in on our classes and programs.  

 

                           Pam 

ANGLICAN 

Weekly Services, baptisms, weddings, funerals, pastoral care, 
bible studies.   Contact: Rev. Elizabeth Bufton, 5281 2224; 
0437524864 Church Office, Byron St. Bannockburn 5281 2553  

Service Times;     

Church of Epiphany Meredith. 

11.00am 4th Sunday each month, Holy Communion at Anglican 
Church.  11.00am 2nd Sunday of month, Holy Communion at 
Uniting Church 

St James. Morrisons:  

Contact: 0429 146 566 or 5368 2730. The Rev. Glen Wesley 

 1st Sunday of the month at 5pm and 3rd Sunday of the month at 
9am.  
UNITING CHURCH   

Monthly Combined Holy Communion services. 

2nd Sunday, 11am at Meredith Uniting Church 

4th Sunday at 11am at Meredith Anglican Church 

1st & 3rd Sunday at 9.30 at Buninyong Uniting Church 

Enquires Doug McFarlane 52861283.  

Rev. Lindell Gibson 53413 200  

SERBIAN ORTHODOX : Fr. TheodoreðPh. 5341 5568 

Holy Liturgy 10am every Sun, Sat & Major Feast Days. 
CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF AUSTRALIA.  

St. Marys House of Prayer Elaine Solemn mass Sundays 
10.00am. Rosary and Vespers Saturday 5.00pm. Confessions by 
appointment Fr. James Ph. 5341 5544 

 
ST. JOSEPHôS CATHOLIC PARISH 

Winchelsea every Saturday at 5.30 p.m. Inverleigh ( for 
Bannockburn) every Sunday at 9 a.m. except the last Sunday of 
the month when Mass is held in the foyer of the Basketball 
stadium ( adjacent to the school) at 9 a.m. 

1st Sunday of the month is always Family Mass with the Families 
for Christ youth band followed by morning tea and a produce 
stall. 

Anakie at 11 a.m. Sunday  

Meredith at 11 am.  
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 ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ aŀȅƻǊ 

/wΦ 5Ŝǎ tƘŜƭŀƴ 

GET INVOLVED IN THE 2016 SENIORS 
FESTIVAL 
Get out and about during Seniors Festival in Golden 
Plains Shire! With a great program of events on offer 
throughout October, you can be active, crafty, creative 
or informed, pamper yourself or enjoy a fabulous 
morning tea or meal ï all for little or no cost. Book a 
few friends or come along and make some new ones 
and enjoy the events that are on offer from Golden 
Plains Shire, community groups and organisations. 
Visit www.goldenplains.vic.gov.au for a brochure or 
to make a booking. 
 
CELEBRATING THE óJOURNEY TO THE Gô 
Golden Plains Shire Council is proud to be part of the 
150th Anniversary of one of the most remarkable 
achievements in Australiaôs sporting and cultural 
history. We welcomed Ian Coutts, Secretary of the 
Mullagh Wills Foundation Committee to tell us more 
about the óJourney to the Gô before our August 
Council meeting. Council is pleased to accept the 
Message Book and will include a formal message of 
reconciliation and support of the Aboriginal Cricket 
Team in the Book before circulating the book to gather 
messages of goodwill from sporting groups and 
schools within the municipality.  

TELL US WHAT YOU THINK ï MUNICIPAL 
STRATEGIC STATEMENT 
Councilôs Municipal Strategic Statement (óMSSô) and 
Local Planning Policy Framework (óLPPFô) have been 
updated to ensure it sets out the current vision for land 
use and development in Golden Plains Shire and 
youôre invited to have your say. These important 
documents will guide decision making on planning 
applications and sets out ways to address population 
and housing growth, while sustaining farming and 
agriculture and protecting environmental values and 
assets. To review the documents and tell us your 
thoughts, visit www.goldenplainsdigital.com.au/
consultations  
 
COUNCIL HOLDS SEVEN OFFICIAL 
OPENINGS 
Over August and September Council will hold seven 
official openings to celebrate completed projects in the 
Shire. These official openings are being held 
throughout the Shire and are a great example of some 
of the work Council does to support our communities, 
whether it be through building something or lobbying 
State and Federal Government for funding  

 

Cr Des Phelan 

Mayor, Golden Plains Shire Council 

Meredith Playgroup 

Meredith Playgroup meets every 

Thursday from 9.30am 

Enjoy new activities every week. All Welcome 

Contact Community Centre for details  52 860 700   

Meredith Playgroup  

Meredith Playgroup meets every Thursday from 9.30am 

Enjoy new activities every week. All welcome

Contact Community Centre for details  52 860 700

Meredith Seniors  

Joanne Primmer 

The Seniors Bus Trip was held on the 25th July. 20 

seniors left on a cold day. Destination was to Kyneton 

for  Lunch at the RSL. The first stop was the Newlyn 

Antiques, there was beautiful old stuff and a small 

nursery, where the owners are very welcoming.  

Next stop Blampied Wrought Iron Sculptures their 

inside shed was warm and had a welcoming fire and 

also there were outside sculptures. Then on to 

Daylesford for coffee and cake and a look around, then 

to  Kyneton for lunch, and pokies.  Home through 

Gisborne and Bacchus Marsh a long day enjoyed by 

everyone, home to rain and getting wet, a bit on fun. 

This monthôs cover is some detail from local artist 
Amanda Hyattôs ñLife Aquaticò This painting 
won the Best Watercolour Award at this yearôs St. 
Kevin's College Art Show. The Toorak college 
has run its prestigious art show for the past 46 
years and exhibits up to 700 paintings. Amandaôs 
painting is based on her diving experiences in the 
Pacific. 

Find out more about Amanda's highly decorated 
career as an artist, her international painting tours, 
DVDs and books at amandahyatt.com 

http://www.goldenplains.vic.gov.au
http://www.goldenplainsdigital.com.au/consultations
http://www.goldenplainsdigital.com.au/consultations
http://amandahyatt.com
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Recreation 
tƭŀȅ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘ hƴ ¢ƘŜ  

a/D 

¢ƘŜ aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘ /ƭǳō ǿƻǳƭŘ 
ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ŀƭƭ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎǊƛŎƪŜǘŜǊǎΣ 
ƧǳƴƛƻǊ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƴƛƻǊ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ŎǊƛŎƪŜǘ 
ƻƴ ǘƘŜ a/D ό aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘ 
DǊƻǳƴŘ ύ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΦ 
 

Following on from a successful 2015 season, the club 

will again be fielding 2 Saturday senior teams and an 

U13 junior team playing on Friday nights.  

This team is open to both boys and girls, with over-age 

exemptions available for girls and inexperienced players. 

The side will once again be coached by Damian Brunt 

who did a fantastic job with the young Rams last season. 

This season the Meredith Cricket Club, in conjunction 

with other local clubs in the district will also be fielding 

junior teams in the following age groups-Under 11, 

Under 15 and Under 17 

All teams will compete in the Geelong Junior Cricket 

Association competition and are open to both boys and 

girls of all ages.  

For more information please contact Damian Brunt on  

0414 876 693 or Terry Hart on 0418 178 513 or  

email- gattra1@bigpond.com 
 

The club held its Annual General Meeting in July with 

the new club executive elect as follows- 

President ïBrendan Wild  

Vice Presidents- Damian Brunt, Jack Beggs 

Secretary/Treasurer- John Brockway 

Junior Co-ordinator- Damian Brunt 

Committee- Neil Grinter, Terry Hart, Shane Grinter, 

Chris Hart 

Pre- season training for both Senior and Junior 

players will commence on Sunday September 4th at 

11am at the Rec Reserve and will be followed by a free 

bbq , new players of all ages and ability are most 

welcome.  

For training dates and updated club 

information follow us on facebook-  

Meredith Cricket Club, or text  your 

details to 0418178513 and  you will be 

added to the Club message group. 

                            

    w!a L¢ 

Elaine Tennis 
Club 
Training is every Thursday 
night from 5:15pm on our 2 
new blue acrylic 
courts. Membership is $60 per 
player which includes a club 
hoodie, hat, t-shirt and tennis 
racquet. Coaching available. 
Team entries in the Buninyong 
and District Tennis Association 
close on 12th September so 
please contact the club if your 
looking for a game before this 
date.  

We will once again have a bus 
trip to the Australian Open. 
Funds raised from the Meredith 
Music Festival go towards our 
bus trip.  

Enquiries Brady 
ph 0476129520 
www.tennis.com.au/elaine/ 

Ron Read with Matilda Dunne, Elaine 

Tennis Clubs oldest and youngest members. 

 

 

 

 

tƘƻǘƻ ƻƳƛǧŜŘ 

ŦǊƻƳ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ  

ǾŜǊǎƛƻƴ 

mailto:gattra1@bigpond.com
http://www.tennis.com.au/elaine/
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Elaine Cricket Club  
 
A grant for $7160 from the Stronger Communities Program has helped kick start refurbishment of Elaine Cricket 
clubrooms. A big thank you to Mark Gallo and the boys from Lara Glass and Mark Cassano from Winter 
Engineering for volunteering to work on the refurbishment. Congratulations to Brendon Gleeson and Cade Arnel for 
becoming our newest Life Members.  
 
Elaine Cricket Clubs ranks are swelling with 2 junior teams entered in the Ballarat Cricket Association for season 
2016/17. We will have an U13 team and an U14 1st X1 team as well as an A grade one day side. Training for juniors 
and seniors is every Thursday night from 5:15pm.  Come along and try out our bowling machine. Old and new 
players most welcome. No experience necessary.     Enquiries ph Shane 0448291074  

CǊƻƳ ƭŜƊ ƛǎ /ŀŘŜ !ǊƴŜƭ 9// ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΣ /ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜ YƛƴƎ atΣ {ŜŀƳǳǎ 5ǳƴƴŜΣ aǳǊǊŀȅ !ǊƴŜƭ ό tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 9//ύ wƻƴ wŜŀŘΣ ό 9ƭŀƛƴŜ 
wŜŎǊŜŀǝƻƴ wŜǎŜǊǾŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘύ 
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/ƻƳƛƴƎ ǳǇ ƛƴ ¢ŜǊƳ п Ϫ  

aŜǊŜŘƛǘƘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 

/9[9.w!¢9 {9bLhw{ ²99Y     

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ рǘƘ hŎǘƻōŜǊ   

!ŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ 

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǘŀǊǘ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ  

{ǘŜŀŘȅ CŜŜǘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŀǘ фΦ ол 

.ƛƴƎƻ ŀǘ ммΦлл    

CǊŜŜ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ [ǳƴŎƘ ŀǘ мнΦол 

!ƊŜǊ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŀǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƎǳŜǎǘ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊ ¸ŜŀǊǎ !ƘŜŀŘ 

ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ w!/±  

               /haa¦bL/!¢LbD ²L¢I {h/L![ a95L!  

{ƻŎƛŀƭ aŜŘƛŀ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘŜΦ LƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘ 

ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀ ǎǘǊŀǘŜƎƛŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƻǳǊŎŜ ƴŜǿ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻǊ 

ŎǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ  

!ƴ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ŜȄƛǎǘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƴŜǿ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎŜǎ ǘƻ 

ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƘŀǊƴŜǎǎ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ǘƘŜ 

ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦ  ¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀǊƴ ƳŀǊƪŜǘƛƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΣ ŘŜŦƛƴŜ ȅƻǳǊ 

Ǝƻŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘ ŀ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀ ǎǘǊŀǘŜƎȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ 

ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ǇƭŀǘŦƻǊƳǎ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŎƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎΦ   DŜǘǘƛƴƎ 

ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘΣ ǎŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǳǇ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƳŀƭƭ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦ   

             /I![Y t!Lb¢LbD ²hwY{Iht 

LƴǘǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ ƻŦ ŎƘŀƭƪ Ǉŀƛƴǘ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻǿ 

Ŝŀǎȅ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǘƻ ǘǊŀƴǎŦƻǊƳ ŀ ǘƛǊŜŘ ǇƛŜŎŜ ƻŦ ŦǳǊƴƛǘǳǊŜ ƛƴǘƻ ŀ ƴŜǿ 

ŎƘŜǊƛǎƘŜŘ ǇƛŜŎŜΦ  ¸ƻǳ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀ  ǎǘŜǇ ōȅ ǎǘŜǇ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ 

ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǘƛƻƴΣ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŦƛƴƛǎƘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦǳǊƴƛǘǳǊŜ 

ǇƛŜŎŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ  ²ŜōǎǘŜǊΩǎ ŎƘŀƭƪ Ǉŀƛƴǘ [Ω9ǎǎŜƴǘƛŜƭ ǿŀȄŜǎΦ 

                  .¦{Lb9{{ .!{L/{ 

5ƻ ȅƻǳ Ǌǳƴ ŀ ǎƳŀƭƭ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŀƴǘ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǊ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ 

ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƛŘŜŀ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘ ƻǊ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ Ǌǳƴ ŀ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦ  

¢Ƙƛǎ ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŀƴŘ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ 

ǘƻ ǇƭŀƴΣ ǎŜǘ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦ   tŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ƛƴ 

ǘƘƛǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ƻǳǊ ϝCŀƳƛƭȅ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 

{ǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦǳƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎǳōǎƛŘƛǎŜ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ ŎƘƛƭŘŎŀǊŜ ǘƻ 

ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƻǳǊǎŜΦ  ϝ9ƭƛƎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŀǇǇƭȅΦ  

{ǘŀǊǘƛƴƎ оǊŘ hŎǘƻōŜǊ    

            /w9!¢9 ! ²hw5tw9{{ ²9.{L¢9 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ Ƴƛƭƭƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ²ƻǊŘtǊŜǎǎ ǎƛǘŜǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ 

²ƻǊŘtǊŜǎǎ ƛǎ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎΣ ƅŜȄƛōƭŜ ŀƴŘ Ŝŀǎȅ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ 

ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǳǎŜ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ŀ 

ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƻǊ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ Ƙƻōōȅ ƻǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ 

ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘΦ [ŜŀǊƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ǇƭŀǜƻǊƳ 

ǿƘƛŎƘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Ŝŀǎƛƭȅ Ƴŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦΦ   

CƻǊ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƎƛǾŜ ǳǎ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ƻǊ ŎƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƻǊ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ  
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Just a quick reminder that our 

newsletter editorial deadline is  the 

last Thursday of the month.  

This month seems to have tripped up 

a number of  our contributors.  

To our  missing  columnist  who have  

had the dreaded lurgy, we  hope you 

all have a speedy recovery and look  

forward to your columns next month . 

catch us on the   

      WEB 
meredithnews.com.au 


